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743 UNIVERSITY STREET

January 2Oth,1927.

Sir Arthur Currie, K.C.B., 

McGill University,

II.1.,

M0ITR3AI.

Dear Sir A.rth.ur: -

At a conference between members of the 

University and members of the Protestant Committee, held 

before the Christmas holidays the subject of the Academic 

and Professional training for candidates for High School 

Diplomas was carefully considered and many interesting and 

helpful suggestions came out in the Conference.

It was understood at the close of the 

Conference that the members of the University would take 

up the question raised and provide a statement as t o the 

most desirable course fa) in reference to Academic training, 

and (b) in reference to Professional training.

I shall be gàad to get this statement 

as early as possible in order that the final statement may 

be presented for adoption at the February meeting of the 

Protestant Committee,

Yours faithfully

l
Elson I. Rexford, 

Chairman of the Sub-Corar.ittee.


